
Contact: 

02-17-2025 

Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) plans to build a new truck and 
freight parking facility along eastbound I-4, 
just over four miles west of I-95 in Volusia 
County. New entrance and exit ramps from 
I-4 will be built for access to the new 
facility.  
 
The purpose of this project is to provide 
needed truck parking space to serve 
regional freight parking demand and 
enhance safety and mobility.  
 
The truck parking facility will cover about 
73.3 acres and have room for an estimated 
275 truck parking spaces. It will include 
restrooms, landscaping, wildlife fencing, 
and wildlife sensitive lighting.  
 
The location for this facility was one of five 
locations determined during a Project 
Development and Environment (PD&E) 
Study which was approved in summer 
2024. 
 
This project was selected for an 
Infrastructure for Rebuilding America 
(INFRA) Grant Award which will fully fund 
the project and accelerate the project 
development timeline. 

Insert QR 
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Truck & Freight Parking Facility 
Eastbound I-4 
 

Volusia County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 446445-2 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - spring 2026 $       4 million 

Right of Way: TBD $  12.8 million     

Construction: TBD - summer 2026 $  61.8 million 

*subject to change 

Kevin Powell 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5425 
Kevin.Powell@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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